
 HELPING YOU NAVIGATE 
HIGHER ENERGY 
SUPPLY COSTS

The cost of electricity we deliver to you has significantly 
increased due to higher electric capacity prices. We 
know many small businesses are facing challenging 
economic times and understand that no one wants to  
see rising energy costs.  

You count on us every day for the energy you need, and we have programs and resources to 
help you find the path to savings that works for you.

•   BILLING OPTIONS: Manage monthly energy costs with our flexible payment programs 
and billing alerts.

•   ENERGY EFFICIENCY: We offer a variety of energy efficiency programs for businesses. 

•   SUPPLY CHOICE: Illinois law allows you to choose an alternative power supplier. Check 
the supply rate on your bill and compare it to the Ameren Illinois Basic Generation Service 
(BGS) rate.

Explore these resources and programs designed to help manage your energy costs at 

AmerenIllinois.com/PathToSavings


